
 

 

February 5, 2018 

                                   Addendum #3 
Sanchez-Adobe Visitor Center 

 

To All Respondents,  

Please carefully review the addendum below and incorporate all information provided as directed into 
your proposal submittal currently due to the San Mateo County Project Development Unit on February 
9, 2018.  Respondents submitting proposals that do not reflect the information provided below may be 
deemed non-responsive and not accepted by the County.    

Changes to Article 8 (Anticipated Schedule of Events for the RFSOQ Process)  

Please see revised Section IV. B (Tentative Schedule of Events) provided below:      

NEW – Section IV. B (Tentative Schedule of Events) 
                                                                                                                                         Dates are subject to change 

EVENT DATE 
Release Request for Proposals 12/18/2017 
Pre-Proposal Conference 01/25/2018 
Deadline to submit questions to the County (by 5pm) 02/02/2018 
Last addendum posted by 02/09/2018 
Proposal Submission Deadline (at 2:30 pm) 02/16/2018 
Review Proposals 02/19-02/21/2018 
Selected Proposer announced 02/22/2018 
Recommendation to Board of Supervisors 03/2018 

 

END OF DOCUMENT 

Sam Lin – Manager 

Project Development Unit 
1402 Maple Street 
Redwood City, CA 94063 
650-369-4766 
slin@smcgov.org 
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